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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 8:41 AM
To: 'Yahoo Mail'
Subject: RE: FPL rate hikes

Good morning Ms. Parker,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Yahoo Mail [mailto:bonitaparker78@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 8:21 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate hikes 
 
   When considering how much more you want to take away from people who already have to work 
more than one job or they are on a fixed income please be mindful that they have to put food on the 
table and to pay for insurance that the government controls ( because they don't have a choice in that 
matter ) plus rent or a mortgage, gas in the vehicle to get to work. There are no raises for the ones 
who work or the ones on a fixed income. How do you expect people to pay more to line your pockets 
when they don't even have enough to get by now. If you still feel the need to take food away from 
families and maybe even force them to be homeless just so you can have more in your bank account 
then you truly have no heart or conscious. 
 
Thank you 
Bonita Parker 
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